
 

 

 

 

Week Ending 20th Sept 2019 

 

Year 3 have had a fantastic few weeks start of school! 

We have been learning all about Harvest time, and we went 

out to explore some of the vegetables that had grown in the 

planters from our school’s Eco council. 

 

We are very thankful to God for all the potatoes, beetroot, 

carrots and spinach we could find!       

 

 


